
NEWTON PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC SITE WALK MINUTES 

September 13, 2020 
  

The Planning Board conducted a Public Hearing and Meeting on Sunday, September 13th, 
2020 beginning at 10:02 AM at 6 Puzzle, in Newton for a site-walk of the land pertaining to a 4-
lot subdivision submitted by 125 Development NH Corp. The property is referenced as Tax 
Map 14, Block 1, Lot 27-3. 

 
Present were members: Mr. Hamel (recused), Ms. Estabrook, Mr. Andrews, Mr. Foote, 
Alternates:  
Ms. White, Mr. Zalenski and James Doggett – PB AA 
 

1. Review the lay of the land. 
 
Ms. Estabrook welcomed everyone and reminded them that as this was a site-walk no 
action would be taken at the meeting 
 
Tom Lekberg took the members and public on a tour of the property explaining where 
development would take place. 

 
2. Adjourn  

 
Vice-Chairman Estabrook adjourned the meeting at 11:48 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

James L. Doggett, AA 

Newton Planning Board 

 
 
 


